
From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
To: "Vernon Black"
Cc: CARIE STOKER
Subject: RE: Work Plan Proposal-Alamo Permian Resources WAGU
Date: Tuesday, July 01, 2014 10:10:00 AM

RE: Alamo Permian * WAGU 012 * 30-015-02649 * L-8-18s-28e * Eddy County, New Mexico
       NMOCD Tracking Number: 2RP-2302 * Date of release: 5/13/2014
 
Vernon,
 
Your proposal to remove 1’ of material inside the bermed area of the facility is approved. OCD will
 require a compete delineation of all impacted areas to show clean or, to the maximum extent
 practicable. OCD will review the analytical data, and make a determination based on that data, for
 your proposal to complete remediation upon closure of facility. Please notify the OCD District 2
 Office prior to commencement of remedial activities.
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately
 investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water,
 human health or the environment. In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of
 responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws  and/or regulations.
 
If you have any questions or concerns, and for notification, please contact me.
 
Mike Bratcher
NMOCD District 2
811 S. First Street
Artesia, NM 88210
O: 575-748-1283 X108
C: 575-626-0857
F: 575-748-9720
 
 

From: Vernon Black [mailto:VBlack@Hungry-Horse.com] 
Sent: Friday, June 27, 2014 9:03 AM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Cc: CARIE STOKER
Subject: Work Plan Proposal-Alamo Permian Resources WAGU
 
Good Morning Mike,
 
Attached is the proposed work plan for the Alamo Permian Resources-WAGU. Please call if you have
 any questions.
 
Vernon K. Black
Hungry Horse, LLC
PO Box 1058
Hobbs, NM 88241

mailto:VBlack@Hungry-Horse.com
mailto:carie@stokeroilfield.com


575 393 3386 office
575 631 2253 cell
 


